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NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY

CENTRAL SECURITY SERVICE
FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755-6000

FOIA Case: 85771A
29 March 2017

JOHN GREENEWALD
Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated
20 October 2016 which was received by this office on 20 October 2016, for “a
copy of the Mandatory Classification Review (MDR) case log for calendar years
2013, 2014, and 2015.” For purposes of this request and based on the
information you provided in your letter, you are considered an “all other”
requester. As such, you are allowed 2 hours of search and the duplication of
100 pages at no cost. Since processing fees were minimal, no fees were
assessed.

Your request has been processed under the FOIA, and the logs for
calendar year 2013, 2014, and 2015 are enclosed, along with a FOIA/MDR
Case Dispositions reference sheet that explains the final case dispositions.
Please be advised that the logs do not contain the number of pages released.
They contain a final disposition if the case was closed at the time the logs were
created. If there is no final disposition, the case was still pending at the time
the logs were created. Certain information has been deleted from the
enclosures.

This Agency is authorized by various statutes to protect certain
information concerning its activities, as well as the names of its employees. We
have determined that such information exists in these documents.

Accordingly, those portions are exempt from disclosure pursuant to the third
exemption of the FOIA, which provides for the withholding of information
specifically protected from disclosure by statute. The specific statute
applicable in this case is Public Law 86-36 (50 U.S. Code 3605).

Personal information regarding other individuals has been deleted from
the enclosures in accordance with 5 U.S.C. 552 (b)(6). This exemption protects.
from disclosure information which would constitute a clearly unwarranted
invasion of personal privacy. In balancing the public interest for the


































































































